
Splash Park Closure Policy 

The Frankfort Park District wants everyone to have a 
safe and fun time at the Splash Park! However, there 
may be times when we need to close the park for the 
day. Here are a few reasons why that might happen: 

• There’s lightning in the area or severe weather on 
the way. 

• It’s a chilly day (below 72°F). 

• There aren’t enough visitors to keep things 
running. Please note: The Splash Park will close 
30 minutes early, if there are no visitors utilizing 
the Splash Park. 

• We’re experiencing a mechanical or chemical 
issue. 

We always make these decisions with your safety and 
comfort in mind. Thanks for understanding — and we’ll 
see you back at the Splash Park soon! 

 

 

 


